

Dear Business Owner,

Burnsville Hockey has been a tradition in the city for almost 60 years. The program has produced some great talent that has gone on to be amazing players at the collegiate and professional levels. They would not have been able to do this without community support. As a Hockey club we pride ourselves on hard work, dedication, teamwork and we develop players to have the self-confidence to be successful on and off the ice.

Through the Sponsorship committee we are working diligently to help to reduce those costs for our hockey families. We want to provide opportunities to all players that want to play this game. We want to help those that are less fortunate and can't afford equipment to play. Parents and players bear the majority of the costs to participate in this great sport. However, YOU can help by becoming a sponsor. There are many levels and opportunities to do so. Please take a moment to review the enclosed Sponsorship guide and contact us on with any questions or concerns. These are guidelines, if you have other ideas and are willing to help our program please let us know, we can be flexible. Your tax-deductible contribution goes a long way and shows BHC and the general public of your commitment to support the community.

In return you will have helped many young people in our community to play this great game and help to give them opportunities they might never have had. When businesses take an interest in our local hockey programs, they are truly making a difference in our community as well as the lives of our youth players.

Thank you for your consideration.

Burnsville Sponsorship Committee & Burnsville Hockey Club

Bret Brookins Walt Cook & Katie Watson